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Weekend Server Maintenance  
 
This weekend (May 29-31) we will be doing server maintenance. While we cannot 
provide an exact time when your site will be affected, the work won’t take long and the 
odds are low that you will visit the site at the time it is affected. However, if you do visit 
your site and see the ‘Site in Maintenance Mode’ message, rest assured that if you 
come back in 15 minutes that the site will again be active. We regret any inconvenience 
but hope that you support our commitment to keeping SMMware running on the latest 
underlying technologies. 

 

New Feature: Credit Cards for Associates  
 
Historically, SMMware assumed that all expenses that were paid for using a company 
credit card used the same credit card. SMMware now allows for each Associate to 
potentially have their own company credit card. A default company card is still selected 
in the QuickBooks Settings page (in the Admin menu). 

However, you can now set a credit card in an Associate’s profile to override the default 
company credit card when uploading the expense to QuickBooks. 
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Spring Sweepstakes Winners 

The results of our 2021 Spring Sweepstakes (Join the SMMware Discussion Group at 

Facebook) were posted to the Discussion Group and are reprinted here. 

Congratulations to the 2 winners of our Spring Sweepstakes: 

Sharon Cofar, of A Move Made Easy 
and 
John McCarty, of Cardinal Transition Services 
 
Each winner has received 3 free months of SMMware. Although our contest has 
concluded, you are still welcome to join our Facebook group if you have not done so 
already. Whenever you have a question that you want to ask of other SMMware 
subscribers, we hope that you will post it to the SMMware Facebook Discussion Group. 
Our thanks again to everyone who participated. 

 

Next New Feature  
 
We are currently working on a revision for Expense Entries, to allow you to upload a 
scan of a receipt (PDF or image) as part of the expense. We anticipate launching it 
June 4th. 

 

Thanks, and stay safe. 

- Brian Jacobs 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/2223878281203280

